2014 BGYFL SUPER BOWL INFORMATION

Dear Head Football Coach or Cheer Coach:

If you are reading this, then your team has just qualified for one of the 2014 Super Bowl games to be held
November 8" at Willowbrook High School in Villa Park and November 9 at Benedictine University in Lisle.
Dates and times are posted on the BGYFL website. You will undoubtedly have a very busy week.

¢ Football Teams need to email rosters in numerical order, along with a phonetic spelling / Cheer
Squads should be in alphabetical order. Please email to johndgallione@gmail.com and
bgyfl@yahoo.com NO later than Thursday, November 6t".

e Football teams need to be at the field 1.5 hrs before the start time. We will have lights in the
practice areas for the later games. All weigh-ins will be handled by the Executive Board. Laminated
Rosters must be presented.

e Football Coaches can pick up their field passes at the ticket booth of Willowbrook and at the North
Field entrance gate for Benedictine University. Coach Passes will be given to the coaches rostered to
the team with their USA Football Certifications which must be shown. Two (2) passes for team
Photographer/Videographer will be issued for each football team. There is a limit of 3 water boys
per team. No one else will be allowed on the field. Football will not be allowed to use Cheer passes,
as field passes for football.

e The team Photographer/Videographer will be allowed on the teams sideline between the 25yd lines.
If they wonder past that they will be removed from the field.

e The higher seed will be the home team. The home franchise will be responsible for bringing the chain
crew.

e Cheer Coaches - please check in with the BGYFL Cheer representative at the ticket booth of
Willowbrook and at the North Field entrance gate for Benedictine University to pick up your field
passes. Junior coaches will not be issued field passes. 4 - Cheer Passes will be issued for each cheer
squad. Cheer will not be allowed to use Football passes, as field passes for Cheer.

e Football Locker Rooms for Half Time — We will guide you to the designated locations at Willowbrook.
The bathrooms on the North end of the stadium will be used for locker rooms at Benedictine. The
Home team will be in the Men’s bathroom and the Visiting team will be in the Women’s bathroom.
You can access these after half time of the game before you. You need to take all your belonging
when you leave. Please control what goes on in these bathrooms.

e The only food & beverage allowed in the Stadium is for half time for the football players and
cheerleaders. Only water bottles will be allowed on the sidelines.
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Gate Entrance Fee for Family Members:
o Adults - $10
o Children under the age of 12 - $5
o Children under the age of 4 - Free
o Seniors Citizens - $5

Football awards will take place in the end zone of Willowbrook and in front of the Base Ball Diamond
by the Main entrance at Benedictine.

Please let your families know, that NO ONE is allowed to take photograph or video from the press
box at Willowbrook or the upper level at Benedictine, including the rooms. There is no electricity

available at either facility.

Please contact your President or Rep with any questions / problems.

THANK YOU and
GOOD LUCK




